
Fross Zelnick Shortlisted for 
Three Managing IP Americas 
Awards
Fross Zelnick is pleased to announce that the firm is shortlisted for three Managing IP Americas 
Awards. The Managing IP Awards program recognizes the most remarkable IP achievements 
and developments over the last year.

Fross Zelnick’s 2024 nominations include:

Firm of the Year – Trademark Prosecution
Firm of the Year – Trademark Disputes
Firm of the Year – Trademark Disputes (Northeast)

The Americas Awards winners are set to be announced on April 25th,More
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